
Johnson School Council 
 

Minutes from January 17, 2008 
 
 
 

 
Focus: Budget Override Campaign 
 
An override campaign committee has been formed and has begun strategic planning to 
inform the community regarding the override vote that will take place on March 25th 

• District captains are being established for each voting precinct to take charge of 
networking 

• Committee reps have begun to meet regularly with the Superintendent 
• The Superintendent is meeting with each school parent group this month to 

provide facts about the budget process 
• A website is established to provide community information and recruit supporters 

 
yesfornatick.org 

 
Our PTO/JSC groups have been informed that no municipal resources may be used to 
promote the override campaign 
 
 
Next Meeting: Thursday, February 28, 2008 at 7:45AM in 3/K 
 


